
  
 

 

LICENSING ACT 2003 
 

APPLICATION TO REVIEW A PREMISES LICENCE 
 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that an application for a review 
of a Premises Licence under Section 51 the above-mentioned 
legislation has been made by the chief constable of 
Lincolnshire Police to South Kesteven District Council in 
respect of premises known as: 
 

Zorbas (4) 

This is situated at:  

 

40 Broad Street, Stamford PE9 1PX 
 

The grounds for review relate to the operation of the premises 
undermining the following licensing objectives: 

 

• The prevention of crime and disorder  

• Public safety 

• The prevention of public nuisance 

• The protection of children from harm 
 
The application will be available for inspection by request to 
the licensing Team at South Kesteven District Council. 
 
Any representations by interested parties or responsible 
authorities regarding the application must be made in writing 
to the Licensing Team, Council Offices, The Picture House, 
St Catherine’s Road, Grantham, NG31 6TT or by email to 
licensing@southkesteven.gov.uk by: 23rd April 2025 
 
It is an offence, liable on summary conviction to a fine up to 
Level 5 (Unlimited) on the standard scale, to knowingly or 
recklessly make a false statement in connection with the 
application.  
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